

November 2010

Re: Enclosed ID Card

Dear Egyptian Trust Health and/or Vision Plan Participant ~

Enclosed is your new ID card. Your ID card contains information about your Health Plan and/or your Vision Plan.

Meritain Health has reissued your ID card based on the most recent enrollment information we have on file for you and your family and removes any information relative to your Voluntary Dental Plan which is now offered through Delta Dental as of September 1, 2010.

Should you require additional Health and/or Vision ID cards you may request as follows:

- Visit <u>www.myMeritain.com</u> to request additional cards, or
- Call Meritain Health Customer Service at (800) 844-7979 and request additional cards.

If the information contained on your ID card is incorrect, please contact your Human Resources Department or Bookkeeper at your employer. Any corrections to your enrollment information must be sent to Meritain through your employer.

Should you need information about your new voluntary dental plan through Delta Dental or need additional dental ID cards you must contact Delta Dental at <a href="www.deltadentalil.com">www.deltadentalil.com</a> or Customer Service at (800) 323-1743.

Stay informed about all of your health, dental, and vision benefits by visiting www.egtrust.org. All plan changes are detailed in the newsletters that are published quarterly. Following is the link to the most recent Fall Newsletter which contains information about your September 1, 2010 and January 1, 2011 plan changes.

http://www.egtrust.org/Fall%202010%20NEWSLETTER%2010-11-10.pdf

Sincerely,

Meritain Health